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Matilda Sanders :;} @% G % NAL

From: Becky Heggelund [bheggelund@nbglaw.com)]

Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2007 6:18 PM OTOOLD- 6T
To: Filings@psc.state fl.us
Subject: Amendment to Notification by eLEC Communications Corp., Telecarrier Services, inc., Cyber Digital, Inc. and

CYBD Acquisition l, Inc. of a Stock Purchase Agreement
Attachments: _0117170920_001.pdf

Please find attached a letter amending the above filing made on January 9, 2007.

Let us know if you have any questions or comments.

Becky Heggelund

Nowalsky, Bronston & Gothard, APLLC
3500 N. Causeway Blvd.

Suite 1442

Metairie, LA 70002

(504) 832-1984 FAX (504) 831-0892
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NOWALSKY, BRONSTON & GOTHARD

A Professional Limited Liability Company
Attorneys at Law
Leon L. Nowalsky 3500 North Causeway Boulevard ngjca Borne Haab
Benjamin W. Bronston Suite 1442 Philip R. Adams, Jr.

Edward P. Gothard Metairie, Louisiana 70002

Telephone: (504) 832-1984 5 A K
Facsimile: (504) 831-0892 A Eu

January 17, 2007
BY OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Florida Public Service Commission
Executive Secretary

2540 Shumard Oak Drive
Tallahassee, FL 32399

RE: Notification by eLEC Communications Corp., Telecarrier Services,
Inc., Cyber Digital, Inc. and CYBD Acquisition I, Inc. of a Stock
Purchase Agreement
Dear Sir or Madam:
Pursuant to our telephone conversation with Staff, please allow this letter to amend
the Notification Letter sent on January 9, 2007 to indicate that Telecarrier Services, Inc.
is not a provider of local exchange services, and provides only long distance services.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
Becky Heggelund
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